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Dr. Linda Heywood, 2009-2010 Fellow at the 
Du Bois Institute, is looking to hire a research assistant to help on her project, Queen Njinga a Mbandi: History, Gender, Memory and Nation in Angola and Brazil
The candidate should be proficient in:

-Web searches

-Data entry

-Library research

-Organization of research materials.

-Strong knowledge of European languages

Prefer students with knowledge of Latin American, African or European history and culture.  Familiarity with Microsoft Office is a plus.
Undergrads: $12.15/hr-Grad Students: $17.65/hr Flexible Schedule: 5 Hours Per Week for non-work study students, 10 hours if work study
-THIS IS A ONE SEMESTER LONG POSITION-
TO APPLY: 
Contact Dr. Heywood at 617-384-8350 or  heywood@bu.edu (please include a CV)
For more information on the W. E. B. Du Bois Institute Fellowship Program visit dubois.fas.harvard.edu

